
 

This week in Nursery 

27th September, 2021 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
We have introduced the children to our 
school values which are ‘respect’, 
‘resilience’ and ‘responsibility’. We 
discussed what these mean and the 
children have enjoyed earning stickers 
and postcards for being well behaved!  

                            C.L. 
We have listened to the story, ‘Love 
Monster’ and ‘Guess how much I love 
you’. The children also enjoyed sharing 
their photos of themselves as a baby 
and listened well when we had a visit 
from a mummy and her baby twins! 

                                                            P.D.                                                       

For PE this week, the children enjoyed listening to a CD and moving in time 
to the music. We also had fun playing the game ‘duck, duck goose’.  
 

                Mathematics 
 
The children have thoroughly enjoyed 
taking part in different number 
songs. They have been encouraged to 
represent the numbers using their 
fingers. We also spoke about what 
‘one less’ means.  
 

                Literacy 
 
The children enjoyed drawing a 
picture of someone they love and 
spoke about how much they loved 
them. They were encouraged to use 
language from the story, ‘Guess how 
much I love you’. For example, ‘I 
love mummy to the moon and back’. 

                     U.W. 
The children enjoyed hearing all 
about how to look after a baby and 
learnt what a baby needs from our 
‘mummy and baby twins’ visit. We 
spoke about what we can do now, 
that we couldn’t do as a baby.  

                        E.A.D. 
 
This week the children have made 
their very own ‘love monster’. They 
tried hard to cut the body out, using 
scissors and added googly eyes, a 
mouth, arms and legs.   
  

Special Notices 
 
Many thanks again for your generosity with contributing a £1 each week, in 
our piggy bank! We hope to bake cookies next week. If you have any 
questions, please see a member of staff for more details.  
  


